
Dear Users, MSETCL public website (www.mahatransco.in) is been upgraded and migrated for 

enhanced user experience. In view of the same the website will be unavailable from 15-Sept-2023 

11:00 PM to 16-Sept-2023 05:00AM (6 Hrs.) for migration activities. 

All are requested to take note of the same. Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

Webmaster, 

MSETCL. 
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